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A very happy New Year to you all,

Clearly 1991 was a very successful year as far as the Village
Hall activities were concerned, it being in constant use.

Over the Christmas period the "Musical Evening" given by Mike
and Sally Butcher and their very talented friends was well
attended and thoroughly enjoyed, and "Pip's Bingo" saw over
100 people in the hall. My great friend Mr. S.C.Rounger
joins me in thanking all who donated the great array of
prizes for the event.

The Musical Evening and the Bingo raised over £300.00 between
them for the Development Fund.

The Navitity Play, performed by our school children, was once
again excellent - the skill of parents, teachers and helpers
in presenting, dressing and encouraging the children made
this event outstanding.

THE CHILDREN THEMSELVES WERE SUPER!

The O.A.P's enjoyed their carols and mincepies.
Pip

~— VILLAGE HALL A. G. M. This meeting was very poorly

attended, which is sad when this is your opportunity to
involve yourself in the running of and the activities
provided within your local community hall. The officers
elected were:

Chairman - "Pip" Wilkinson (Fun 8212)
Vice-Chairman - Roger Kingwell (Fun 757)
Secretary - Jane Tallent

Treasurer - Daphne Goodrum

Booking Secretary - Andree Handford (Fun 8182)
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FUNDRAISERS!

The Christmas Bazaar in aid of Wreningham Church was a very
successful evening, raising over £580.00. I would 1like to
thank all those who gave, all those who helped and all those
who came and supported the evening, which proved to be a
social occasion as well as a very successful fund raiser.

I hope that you all saw the Church floodlit over the
Christmas period, we now own a set of lights and I would like
to thank all who contributed towards their purchase.

Treasurer, Wreningham P.C.C.
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THE PARISH COUNCIL have ordered some information packs
regarding hypothermia which are supplied by the District
Council. These packs include a thermometer and if any
elderly person needs a pack, these should be available at the
Post Office at the end of January.

The District Council have now agreed to issue the elderly
living on their own with free ‘'garden rubbish collection"
labels if they need them. Further details on how to qualify
can be obtained from South Norfolk District Council at their
Long Stratton office.
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LOAN BONDS
The winners of the lst of January draw were:

io.76 Mary Fairman
No.l66 Christine Minns
No.275 The Nudd Family

The second issue bonds are due to be repaid on 31st January
1992. It has been decided to re-issue these bonds and those
currently holding second issue bonds have been given the
first option to re-invest them. Any that are not taken will
be available to purchase at £20.00 each. If you would like
to have any loan bonds, please contact the Bond Officer-
Christine Minns (Wy 602754)

I hope that by the next edition there
will be some news about the extension.




NOTE: The Village Hall Management Committee members elected
at the Annual Meeting were the officers listed on page 1,
plus David Coleman, Ken Horton, Barney Howes, Harry King, Ian
McCrae, Kevin Maddams, Christine Minns, Rob. Martin-Smith and
Margaret Wilkinson.

SOCIAL CLUB - Congratulations to Doug Hallis who won the club
Pool Tournament.

Ballroom Dancing - Intermediate classes will now start on 7th
February (not 21st February) as Frank and Jean had to cancel
their holiday plans.

HALL ALARM - as you know the village hall has an alarm system

fitted. Incase you should hear this going the people with
keys to switch it off are: Bar Manager - Mr Charles Mattam
on fun,. 468, failing him Dennis Nudd. (It is no use

contacting Pip Wilkinson as he does not have keys for the
alarm).

WHIST - do you enjoy a game of whist? Them I am sure you
would be welcome at the monthly whist drives, held in the
village hall every 3rd Monday evening of the month.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

February

8th Country Club "The Country Boys™
10th Bingo with Bert

17th Whist Drive

24th Bingo with Bert

March

9th Bingo with Bert

12th Social Club A.G.M. 8 p.m.

14th Country Club "Phil Shannon"
16th Whist Drive

28th JUMBLE SALE 2 p.m.



As part of the Festival to be held on 19th & 20th
September, it is hoped that an exhibition of "old
Wreningham" can be arranged. It is envisaged that the
display could include old photographs, postcards,
copies of old deeds, maps, press cuttings, books,
infact anything which would illustrate bygone days in
the village.

If you have any material which you would be prepared to
lend for the exhibition, please contact Roger Kingwell
{(Fun.757)
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JUMBLE SALE

During the cold weather, how about turning out all the

cupboards and sorting out your Jumble! There will be
a jumble s l¢ in the village hall in aid of hall funds
on:

Saturday 28th March at 2. p.m.

Jumble can be left at the hall the evening before, or
at about 10 a.m. on the day. If you are available to
help please turn up at 10 a.m. or/and 1.45 p.m. on the
day.
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KEEP FIT CLASSES

Sally Bridgestock who has been taking keep-fit classes
at the village hall on Wednesday evenings for the last
year has regrettably had to give up because of family
commitments. Fortunately, however, she has been able
to arrange for Fiona Kerr to carry on the class.
Those who have been to the 8.15 p.m. sessions all feel
much fitter, and new members of the class which
includes men are always welcome.
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